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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 

Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 

WV10 8BN 
 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

18.11.2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you for all your responses to the consultation for a change to the school week at Fallings Park. 
 
After consulting with staff and parents’ changes to the school week will begin on the Monday 6th January 2025.  
 
 

Monday: 8.30am-3.30pm 
Tuesday: 8.30am-3.30pm 
Wednesday: 8.30am-3.30pm 
Thursday: 8.30am-3.30pm 
Friday: 8.30am- 1.30pm 

 
There will be no changes to where children enter and leave school. Children will finish school at the new time of 
3.30pm and be released to parents. At 3.40pm children will be taken to lates and parents will be phoned. If 
children are not collected or parents contacted by 3.50pm children will be put into ACES our after-school club 
and charges will have to be paid.  
 
Working parents will be able to book their children to stay in school on Friday afternoons by using a link on our 
school website (last booking will be Wednesday 3.30pm). There will be no charge for this provision. Information 
about this will be sent out soon.  
 
School will provide enrichment activities for children to take part in during Friday afternoon. All children must 
be collected by 3.30pm on Friday (if your shift/work finishes before 3.30pm your child can be collected from the 
main office).  
 
After school clubs on a Tuesday and Thursday will begin at 3.35pm and finish at 4.15pm.  Key stage 1 Children 
will continue to be collected from the small hall and key stage 2 children from the large hall. 
 
If you have any further questions, please speak to the school office.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

S Pedley   

 
Sarah Pedley 
Headteacher 
Fallings Park Primary School  


